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School spirit    

days/wear red and black 

IMPORTANT DATES FOR MAY 

TBA  Kindergarten Round-Up 

TBA  Strings Concert 

May 30  Memorial Day-No School 

 

District-Wide Late Start 

School Starts 1hour late-8:40am L 

L 

L 

L 



 

  

 

A big THANKS to students, parents, and our 
community for supporting our annual “Scholastic 

Book Fair”  fundraiser and for attending our 
“Family Literacy Night”.   You and your students 

purchased over $1,400.oo in scholastic books.  We 
were able to raise over $700.00 for new books for the 

Williams school library and classrooms!   Students can 
look for new titles in the library in the next few 

months.   A great big THANKS to our new Librarian 
Ms. Wren Scott for supporting our Book Fair!  

PARENT TEACHER CONFERENCES 

APRIL 21-22, 2016 

Parent/Teacher Conferences will be held from 3:00pm-7:00pm on 

Thursday, April 21st and from 7:00am-3:30pm on Friday, April 

22nd, 2016.  There will be no school on Friday April 22nd.  You 

will be receiving information regarding scheduling a conference 

soon.  If you have any questions please call the office at  

541-846-0808. 

It was one of those March days when the sun shines 
hot and the wind blows cold: when it is summer in the 
light, and winter in the shade. -Charles Dickens  

“That’s called Spring” 

It seems we have had a lot of those days last month and more to 
come in April.  Remember to dress your students in layers as 
mornings still have quite a chill in the air and afternoons are 
warm.  If your student is missing any jackets or sweaters come 
and take a look at our lost and found for those missing items. 


